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Message from the Guest Editor

It is becoming increasingly apparent that complex
histological and biomolecular mechanisms play a role in
the genesis and recurrence of intracranial meningiomas.

Whenever a high extent of resection is achieved in low
grade meningiomas, it is clear that recurrence rates are
reduced. The problem is more complex with intermediate-
to-high grade lesions, where recurrence is the result of a
complex process involving tumor biology and location,
surgical extent of resection and the patient characteristics.
The implementation of next-generation diagnostic tools,
such as the analysis of the methylome, is certainly
promising but has not yet achieved worldwide application.

Here, we invite you to submit original and review articles
on the topic, focusing on the biomolecular aspects of
meningiomas when it comes to their diagnosis, treatment
and prognosis.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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